
Little Rock Lake Association 
Spring 2023 Newsletter 

  
From the President:  
  
As I sit here writing this and looking out the window I notice it is snowing, 
again! It's difficult to think about cruising around the lake on the pontoon 
when the snowbanks are as high as they are.  
  
 Before we can get the boats and pontoons out, it looks like we may have to 
contend with some high water this spring.  We are currently working on flood 
plans and will have more information as needed.  Please consult our website, 
www.littlerocklake.org, or our Facebook page for current information. We will 
be working with Watab and Langola townships to secure help for those that 
need it for sandbagging.  If you feel you will need some help, please contact 
the Watab Town Hall at 320-240-2270. They will keep a list and try to 
dispatch volunteers.   
Sandbags are available at the Watab Town Hall and at Rice Hardware Hank.  
Sand is available for purchase at Saldana Excavating on HWY 10 and Burski 
Excavating on CR 2 in Rice. 
 
With our first meeting only about a month away, I would encourage you to 
attend the meetings and think about volunteering to help with one or more of 
our activities.  I seems it falls on the same small group of people to do all the 
work and to be honest we can use the help!   
  
Stay safe and stay warm, and we'll see you on the lake! 
  
Frank  
  
 

  Below is a list of our meeting dates. All meetings are at the Watab Town Hall 
unless otherwise noted. 
                 Tuesday, April 18,2023 at 6:30 P.M. 
                 Tuesday, May 16,2023 at 6:30  P.M. 
                 Tuesday, June  20,2023 at 6:30 P.M. 
                 Tuesday, July  18,20234 at 6:30 P.M. 
                 Saturday, August 19,2023 at 10:30 A.M. at large Shelter at Benton 

Beach 



                 Tuesday, September 19,2023 at  6:30 PM 

                 Saturday, October 21,2023 meeting followed by Chili Cook-Off 
 

For those who wish to order some plants for your own shoreline, now is the 
time to get your orders in.  Plants can be ordered from Minnesota Native 
Landscapes online at www.mnlcorp.com or phone at 763-295-0010. 
Be sure to tell them you are with Little Rock Lake Association.  
Grant money is available from Benton County Soil and Water District.  Phone 

320-968-5300 for more information. 
  
Potted plants that have been purchased will be ready for pick up on May 6 ,2023 
at 10:00 a.m. in the Rumors Parking lot. In the event that you can not make it at 
that time please make arrangements with a neighbor, friend or contact a board 
member of Little Rock Lake Association regarding alternate arrangements. 
  
Carp contest June 3.   The cost to enter is $10.00. Each person fishing in the 
same boat must register to win prizes. You can sign up at Rumors. 
  

  
 Silent Auction.  At our annual mtg each year there is a Silent Auction. The 
committee is looking for  items that we can use and make baskets from. 
Whether it is one item or many we will take all donations as long as they are 
new or almost new. We are also looking for others to join our committee. You 
can contact Pat Gohla, Corinne Jacobs or Mary (Kivi) Larson or bring any items 
to a monthly board meeting . 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnlcorp.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C92b3f933e68b4495bb0908db2733489c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638146873430023917%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vSq%2FSAqXWbe%2FVrTMFdbfVwap462%2Fpxnb%2BsjlJOcndh8%3D&reserved=0

